
Protection from winter shut-off ends 
March 15, 2021.

To avoid potential disconnection of services, 
please contact CDEC at (505) 285-6656 to 
make arrangements for payment.

Members of New Mexico tribes or pueblos 
who need help with translation or with other 
matters may contact the New Mexico 
Public Regulation Commission’s consumer 
relations division at 1-888-427-5772, which 
will contact the appropriate tribal or pueblo 
offi cial for assistance.

Para informacion en español llamé 
(505) 285-6656.

ATTENTION LIHEAP USERSATTENTION LIHEAP USERS

CDEC’s Education Foundation scholarship 
applications are now available at our Grants 
and Gallup offi ces, from counselors at the 
co-op’s service-area high schools and online 
at cdec.coop Deadline to return applications 
is  May 1, 2021. Contact Corina Sandoval 
or Rosanne Apodaca at (505) 285-6656 for 
more information.

SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE

SCHEDULED POWER OUTAGESCHEDULED POWER OUTAGE

An upgrade to improve the quality and 
reliability of power to the Pueblo of Zuni 
area will require an extensive outage March 
10, 2021, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. It’s critical 
for those in the Zuni area who depend on 
electricity-powered medical equipment to 
have battery-powered backups.


